
Planning Department, London Borough of Camden 
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square 
c/o Town Hall, Judd Street 
London WC1H 9JE 
  
Attn Gavin Sexton via email: gavin.sexton@camden.gov.uk 
  
13 September 2017 
  
RE: Objection to proposal 2017/3847/P Morrison’s / Camden Goods 
Yard 
  
It is very disappointing that the planning department has taken so little 
notice of the proposals made in the Planning Framework for the Camden 
GoodsYard site,  every one of which is worth careful consideration.   It 
many or most of these proposals were adopted, the project could not only 
provide more housing and jobs but also enhance the neighbourhood for 
those of us who already live here. 
 
Needless to say, SCALE is one of the main issues.  And one would have 
thought recent events would make developers think carefully about the 
height of the buildings in which families will be living.  
 
It would also be good to have iron-clad reassurance that the developers are 
not left with the option of ‘paying a fine’ in lieu of providing the social 
housing they have signed up for.  Also that tenants moved out of their 
homes while work is being carried out, are returned to their homes when 
the work is completed. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Esther Whitby 
84 Harmood Street 
NW1 8DS 


